
Item 7 - Question Time 

 

Response to Mr R Laird 

 

The cost of repairs to the surface of the Council car park was shared between 2 
budgets: The Chief Executive’s budget and Community Services’ Area Roads 
Maintenance budget.  The costs were split to reflect the fact that the car park is used 
both by staff and by members of the public. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

   


